George DeAngelis - November 21, 1920 - December 14, 2014

It is with deep regret that we have to announce the
passing of a cornerstone of the Model A Restorers club.
George De Angelis passed away on Dec 14th, 2014 and is
survived by his wife Sid and 3 children.

George was a cornerstone of MARC and held the position
of editor of the Model A News for over many, many years.
He worked for Ford and was instrumental in saving all
the Model A Drawings and micro Fiche for the Benson
Center archives. He built two replicas of Henry Ford's
Quadricycle and was always very active in the old car
hobby.

There has been family service already and plans for a Memorial Service will probably take place in
January.

Thanks George you were a great inspiration to all.... Ken Ehrenhofer



